From

Principal Secretary to Government Haryana
Finance Department.

To
1. All Administrative Secretaries to Government Haryana.

2. All Head of Departments, Commissioners of Division and Deputy
Commissioners in the State.
3. Registrar General, Punjab and Haryana High Court, Chandigarh

¥

Memo No. 28/71/2016-4B&C.
Dated, Chandigarh, the 23" December, 2016.

Subject:- Promotion of Digital/cashless mode of Payments

Kindly refer to Finance Department letter No. 28/71/2016-4B&C, dated
23.11.2016 on the subject noted above?

2. The State Government has decided that all the Departments should
‘encourage’ receipt of payments of more than Rs.5,000/- only through cashless methods.

3. You are, therefore, requested to take necessary action in the matter

accordingly.

4. These instructions are also available on the website of Finance Department i.e.
www.finhry.gov.in.

Under Secretary'F man%awgg{)
for Principal Secretary to Government, Haryana
Finance Department



